
 
 

Request for Class Ⅱ Permissive Change(C2PC) 

 
 
FCC ID: VG8AC042AYY                                              Date: 2023-11-24 
 
TO: Federal Communication Commission 
 
 
 
 
Please be notified that we, the undersigned, Guangdong Midea Kitchen Appliances Manufacturing Co., Ltd.  
declare that the reasons for this class II permissive change are as below: 
This is a C2PC application for which the previous grant was issued on 12/23/2022. 
 
1. Difference in appearance& construction: 
 

No.: Original New Difference(s) 

1 

  

Front view: 
The original one is a pressing 
type, while the new one is a film 
type keypad. 

2 

  

Display screen: 
The original one is an LCD 
display, while the new one is an 
LED. 

3 

  

Button board: 
The original one is a 9 keypads+ 
1 button, the new is 1 keypad+1 
button. 

4 N/A 

 

The new one adds a solenoid 
valve locking mechanism, the 
original is not. 

 
 
 
 



2. Difference in mother board: 
 
No.: Original New Difference(s)  

4 
 

 

 

 
 

 

The mother board is basically 
identical as before except above 
differences. 

 
 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ye Jilin  
 
Guangdong Midea Kitchen Appliances Manufacturing Co., Ltd. 
Phone : +86-757-26339595 
FAX  : +86-757-26656995  
E-Mail: yejil@midea.com 


